
l ibrary notice 
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF BATH BRANCH LIBRARY



Please be advised that the library will be closed from
April 1st through September 1st in order to
accommodate renovations to Layer Cake Hall. 

During the closure the Bath Museum will serve as a
temporary hold pickup location. Karen will be on site
at 434 Main Street in Bath each Saturday from
10am-2pm starting April 9th. 

You also have the option of picking up your holds at
any of our other branch locations. 

For more information, please visit our website at
CountyLibrary.ca.





